CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

RACECOURSE ROAD, LANSDOWNE

The City of Cape Town'’s Urban Mobility Directorate advises the public of temporary road and
lane closures on Racecourse Road in Lansdowne, between Chukker and Woodbury Roads.
The previously communicated lane closures along Racecourse Road are also ongoing.

June - October 2025

e Atemporary road closure will be in effect at the intersection of Chukker and
Racecourse Roads. One lane will remain open for traffic entering Chukker Road but motorists
will not be able to exit Chukker Road onto Racecourse Road. Please use the following detours:

- Via Woodbury Road onto Racecourse Road towards the M5 Kromboom Parkway.
- Via Leafmore Road to Crosscut Road for exiting onto Racecourse Road towards
Jan Smuts Drive.

e Temporary lane closures will take place in sections across Racecourse Road, between the
Chukker and Woodbury Road intersections, with one lane closed at a time to allow for the
relocation of underground services.

® The temporary closure on Racecourse Road, between Prince Arthur Road and
Crosscut Road, will continue to impact traffic towards Jan Smuts Drive until mid-June 2025,
weather permitting.

Temporary lane closures on Racecourse Road are planned until October 2025, but work is
phased to ensure that traffic flows in both directions throughout.

The works will however add to congestion, and motorists are advised to:
e Plan for longer journey times

® Make use of lift clubs, ride-sharing or public transport

* Avoid peak traffic times

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.
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